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12 September 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been announced that the funeral of HRH Queen Elizabeth II will take place on Monday 19 
September 2022 and the day has been declared a Bank Holiday. St Luke’s C E Primary School will 
therefore be closed  for the day to allow our school family to pay our respcts to our late monarch. The 
Reception Reading Meeting, Year 1 Phonics Meeting and Year 2 SATs Meeting have all been moved 
to Monday 03 October 2022. 
 
A Book of Condolence for pupils, staff, parents and visitors has been opened and is located in the main 
reception area of school. All parents are welcome to sign it.  
 
May she rest in peace and rise in glory.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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